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He honore, he maungarongo ki runga i te mata o te whenua

Arohaina nga teina me nga tuakana i runga rawa
E te Atua, manaakitia matou i roto i ténei kura
Ko koe to matou Kaiwhakaora

Amine

Welcome guest

Name:

Organisation:

1. Administration 3:30pm

1.1 Present: Murray Tume, Nane Lockington, Rosalie Freeman, Simon Craggs, Chris France
1.2 Apologies Logan Lepua, Beverley Matamua, Enosa Auva'a

1.3 Prior Leave Moana Ratahi

As we did not have a quorum of board members present, a formal meeting was not able to
go ahead. However, the Principal gave the board an update on the current situation at
school and responded to questions from board members.

2. Peter Gall re Principal’s Appraisal

As there was no quorum of BOT members present, Peter will be asked to reschedule to the
October meeting.

3. Principal’s report 3:35pm
We have had one student on site for the past two days, but from tomorrow we will have a bubble of
senior Art students on site

The question was asked as to how the lockdown will affect NCEA achievement.

The lockdown last year was earlier so it was easier to make up credits. However, it is going to be
difficult to make up for the lost time this year. We will struggle to get the levels of achievement
targeted this year due to the timeframe, despite the increase in Learning Recognition credits for
Auckland students from 1 per 5 credits to 1 per 4 credits gained.
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The question was asked as to whether more support is needed for students to assist with their
achievement next term.

At this time there is no indication that the Urgent Relief Fund will be revised again this year.

There will be a large number of students who have not been engaged during this lockdown period
and it will be difficult for some to re-engage.

Staff are preparing for a big Term 4 so as to get as many students as possible across the line.
The question was raised as to whether extra funding from the BOT could assist with after school or

weekend programmes? However, it was felt that teachers will be offering this anyway.
There are also a number of online courses available for students.

HOD department reporting.
Possibly Tuesday and Thursday from 3:30pm

A schedule will be created so that HODs can be invited to present their reports with SLT members
present as well.

Staff have been asked about their Covid vaccination status, of those who have replied,
51% of staff are fully vaccinated

48% have received one dose

1% not vaccinated

Meeting Closed: 3:50pm

Next Meeting: 5:30pm, Thursday 28 October 2021
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